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  NEWSLETTER NO.8 SPRING TERM – 04 MAR 2022 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 
 
 
 
 
 

WOWs for FOUNDATION STAGE 
Reception:  Blaise, Poppy, Molly, Orlaith, Joseph W 
Nursery Meg, Amadea, Gabriel, Annie, 
Reception (25/02/22):  Lorna, Imogen and Lucia 

RECEPTION 
Kamila 

GROW & LEARN:  For good listening skills and re-telling the poem with lots 
of enthusiasm 

Ellen WORSHIP:  For listening so well and participating during Mass 

YEAR 1 Jemima 
LEARN:  Great writing for the task linked to the 'The Owl and the Pussy-cat' 
poem, using adjectives to make her writing more interesting 

YEAR 2 

Lucy 
LEARN:  For her excellent version of "The Owl and the Turtle" which was 
written with real humour! 

Hattie 
LEARN & LOVE:  For being such excellent Talk Partners this week 

Marcus 

YEAR 3 
Whole Class GROW:  All of Year 3 for their amazing performance of A Glint of Gold 

Arthur LEARN:  For his excellent ideas in Science 

YEAR 4 Whole Class GROW:  For their fantastic performance in 'A Glint of Gold' 

Year 5 

Whole Class 
LEARN:  For making such superb realistic Viking long boats with such care, 
expertise and attention to detail 

Myles 
LEARN & LOVE:  For working hard in English, adding detail and an interesting 
vocabulary.  For covering at short notice for another child in Mass and reading 
his bidding prayer beautifully 

Thomas LOVE:  for showing Love in his welcome to the parish community at Y5 Mass 

YEAR 6 
Mariella 

LEARN & LOVE:  For being a wonderful role model to others and for always 
working hard 

Lettie LOVE & GROW:  For being kind to others and for 'showing her inner brave'  
 

P.E. 
Lily (Y4) For excellent marking in netball 

Lorenzo (R)  For excellent catching and using bounce passes 

MUSIC  

Eloise (Y4) 
For her contribution to music and creative arts at Sacred Heart: her hard work 
in recorder club and the choir, and her lovely performance in "Glint of Gold". 
Well done, Eloise!  

Ariana (Y3) For fantastic progress on recorder and the piano. Well done, Ariana 

Octavia (Y3) For her dedication and hard work in choir and her lovely singing voice. 
 
 

CONGRATULATIONS:  

• Lorraine (Y6) who successfully completed the Black Academy Level of  
Swiss Ski School and won the Gold Medal in the Slalom Race.  

• Eloise (Y4) who successfully completed the Red Start Level of Swiss  
Ski School and on the Gold Medal in the Slalom Race 
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FUNDRAISING  

• Thank you for your support during Mental Health Awareness week.  We raised £127.30 which will be 

used to purchase a new friendship bench, an idea that has come from the School Council.   

• For the NSPCC on Number Day we raised £88.15.  Thank you very much for your donations and for your 
support of this special day! 

 

UNIFORM 
We have reviewed the cost of uniform for the summer term and the new prices can be found on the uniform 
section on our school website: Sacred Heart School Uniform Shop – SacredHeartUniform.   
 

WALK AGAINST HUNGER FOR CAFOD 
On Friday, the CAFOD club led the whole school on a walk to help raise money for the 200 million children 
whose lives are at risk because of malnutrition.  The older children paired with a younger pupil and they talked 
about what they would be doing during Lent to help those less fortunate than themselves.  We walked a total 
of 83,981 steps!  Please sponsor us on our just giving page: Sacred Heart's Walk Against Hunger | Walk 
against Hunger | CAFOD 

 

FIXTURES 
 

MAYFIELD HIGH FIVE TOURNAMENT Friday 25th February 2022 
We were invited by Mayfield to play in a tournament run by their Leaders. We started with some 
training focusing on shooting, passing and tactics/speed.  The teams were then split into courts, each 
with 4 teams who played each other. Sacred Heart 

managed to win all 3 games which put them in the final.  The 
game was very close with excellent shooting, marking and 
passing, but Sevenoaks showed excellent shooting and won 10-
6.  The girls played really well and the school is very proud that 
they were runners up.   We would also like to thank Mayfield for 
an excellent afternoon. 
TEAM:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Olivia, Bea Bea, Lily, Lettie, 
Valentina, Amelie, Millie, Annabelle and Winnie 
 

U11/10 BOYS TAG RUGBY v Hilden Oak 
Wednesday 2nd March 2022 
U11 TEAM:  Felix H, Felix MC, Aaron, Michael, 
Baxter and Charlie W 
RESULTS:   5-6 Congratulations to Hilden Oak  

6-2 Congratulations Sacred Heart  
U10 TEAM:   Jack, Fabian, Charlie D, Art, Rafferty, Harrison, Harry, Myles, Louis and Thomas 
RESULTS: 4-2 Congratulations Sacred Heart  
  5-5 Congratulations Sacred Heart & Hilden Oak 
 

U11/10 GIRLS NETBALL v Beechwood Wednesday 2nd March 2022 
U11 TEAM:  Laila, Mariella, Lorraine, Anabel, Lily, Lettie, Olivia (Capt), Valentina (Capt) and Bea 
Bea 
RESULTS:  11-0 Congratulations Sacred Heart  
PLAYER OF THE MATCH:  Lorraine 
U10 TEAM:  Jenna, Bella (Capt), Emma (Capt), Amelie, Millie and Annabelle  

          RESULTS:   7-4 Congratulations Sacred Heart  
          PLAYERS OF THE MATCH:  Millie and Amelie 

 
 

WEEK AHEAD DIARY DATES - WEEK 9 

Mon 7th March School Shop-  08.30-09.00 

Whole School Liturgy 08.55 

Tue 8th March    

Wed 9th March  Y4 Swimming @ Mayfield 08.45-10.00 

Thu 10th March  U9/8 Boys Tag v Hilden Oaks (HOME) 14.15 

Fri 11th March  NO PE  

Awards Assembly  08.55 

U11 5-a-side National Finals  09.00 
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 
where learning is fun! 

 
 

 
This Monday Years 5 and 6 took part in a Shakespeare Workshop to find out all about William Shakespeare and 

investigate language and traditions of the time.  The workshop was run by two professional actors, who showed 

the children how to use expression and their bodies to convey different emotions and characters in the play. 

They experimented with different levels of emotion and how they could use gestures and expressions to convey 

this without using words.  
 

The actors introduced some Shakespearian language and children divided into two separate teams to trade 

Shakespearian insults, much in the same way as the Montagues and Capulets would have done in Romeo and 

Juliet. Later they decided on the gruesome ingredients for the poisonous potion used in the play. Suggestions 

ranged from sheep's eyeballs to spiders and slobber - a truly poisonous concoction! 
 

Then the children worked in small groups to perfect a scene from Romeo and Juliet. They used scene summaries 

and some language from the play, but were also able to ad lib and use props to act out their parts. At the end of 

the day, each group acted out their scene for the rest of the group and the acting was very impressive, showing 

an excellent understanding of the play. The day was rounded off by a fun true or false quiz about Shakespeare, 

which was a great way to find out some fascinating facts. Did you know that in Shakespeare's day, women were 

not allowed to act, and young boys played female parts?  Or that the makeup they wore was made of lead and 

was slowly poisoning the actors? 
 

Everyone thoroughly enjoyed the workshop and for the rest of the term, Year 5 will be finding out much more 

about Shakespeare and studying some of his plays. 
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Everyone enjoyed a day full of fun celebrating World Book Day dressed as characters from our themed text 
‘The Owl and the Pussy Cat’.  We were delighted to welcome Lucy Willis from Voice Confidence who taught 

children the importance of how to use our storytelling voices.  Some children wrote poems, sequels and 
prequels and made owls and boats!  What a fantastic day of learning! 


